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October 27, 2020 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY:  
FORT LAUDERDALE INTERNATIONAL BOAT SHOW 

 
The 61st Annual Fort Lauderdale International Boat Show returns to the City of Fort 
Lauderdale this week.  This event will take place Wednesday, October 28th from 12:00 
p.m. – 7:00 p.m., Thursday, October 29th through Saturday, October 31st from 10:00 
a.m. – 7:00 p.m. and the last day will be Sunday, November 1st from 10:00 a. m. – 6:00 
p.m. This show exhibits a vast array of the industry's latest boats and yachts of all sizes, 
and a medley of marine products and accessories to enhance the nautical lifestyle.  
 

Motorists commuting throughout the barrier island and along Las Olas Boulevard should 
plan accordingly and anticipate delays due to an increase in traffic.  Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department personnel will be strategically assigned to various posts throughout 
the event to assist with vehicular and pedestrian traffic.   
 

Boat show attendees are encouraged to take advantage of the established water taxi 
and bus shuttle system for commuting to and from the event.  
 

For more information, including COVID safety precautions, please visit the 61st Annual 
Fort Lauderdale International Boat Show website. 
 

Main Event Website: https://www.flibs.com/en/home.html 
 

Event Maps: https://www.flibs.com/en/attend/maps.html 
 

COVID Safety: https://www.flibs.com/en/attend/COVID-19.html 
 

Show Transportation: https://www.flibs.com/en/attend/transportation.html 
 

Parking Information: https://www.flibs.com/en/attend/parking.html 
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